
From: Steve Barrett
To: Sonja Cady
Cc: Kraig Chalem
Subject: My comment for Public Hearing for Project# 2023100649 West Olympia Plat
Date: Sunday, April 21, 2024 10:52:07 AM

Per the 24th Avenue West Olympia Plat proposal, I am requesting that the pending
development permit require a public sewer connection terminal be made available to
the northern adjoining parcel 83012300600 and other nearby properties. This would
allow my neighbor and I to resolve our failing septic systems. Note that the 26th Ave
area has been designated within the Urban Growth Boundary since the late 1980s but
sewer access has never been provided. Five years ago this area was rated 3rd
priority in gaining sewer access, but apparently we slipped to lower priority.
Steve Barrett, owner 83012200400 and 83012200500 
2101 26th Ave NW, Olympia, WA 98502 
phone (360) 970-1569
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